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Victor Dear Dr. Garcia,
Solis
KXAS-TV This is just a heartfelt, is somewhat belated, thank-
(214) you for addressing our April 29th luncheon honoring
745-5555 the winners of our Dallas public high school writing

contest.Secretary
Maria With your track record of doing so much for the
Newman Hispanic community, you could have made a short, dry
Dallas Times speech. But instead, you chose to really address the
Herald concerns of your audience. You managed to touch(214) all of us-- the high school students, their parents,670-5795 the members of our local Network of Hispanic
Treasurer Communicators and representatives of the Hispanic

community who do not belong to our group. YouGilbert managed to entertain us with your self-effacingRodriguez
WFAA-TV asides, while bringing us a serious message. For
(214) me, personally, it was to hang on to our culture--
748-9631 especially our language and to take pride in it.

I didn't need to be convinced of that, but I was
very happy that you are also concerned with the
possible erosion of our culture.

Again, thank you, Dr. Garcia for having touched the
lives of those of us who attended the April Beth
ceremony. We applaud you for your continuing work
in the community and hope that you will be making
changes for many years to come.

Yours truly (y con un fuerte abrazo),
t

11-e,

Maggie Rivas

working for better communications


